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Analysis of Bill 
    
1. Summary of bill and issue it addresses. Describe what the bill is intended to accomplish and why 
 This bill clarifies, through a statement of legislative intent, that an existing discrepancy between two statutes 

(33 VSA 5104(a) and 33 VSA 5204a(b)(2)(A)) covering the maximum age (up to age 22 or up to age 23) a 
subject can be deemed to be a youthful offender is in fact intentional.  Under most circumstances, a person 
can only retain youthful offender status up until age 22.  However, specific circumstances spelled out under 33 
VSA 5204a(b)(2)(A) allow for the status to be extended up to age 23. 
 
As originally proposed, this bill would have streamlined both statutes by having youthful offender status able 
to be extended up to age 23 for all situations.  As it now stands, the bill keeps things as they are and only 
clarifies that the difference between the two statutes in intentional. 

2. Is there a need for this bill? Please explain why or why not 
 This bill keeps the existing inconsistency between two statutes that cover youthful offender status and 

clarifies that this is, in fact, intentional.  This probably could have been addressed through modifying the 
wording of 33 VSA 5204a(b)(2)(A). 

3. What are likely to be the fiscal and programmatic implications of this bill for other departments in state 
government, and what is likely to be their perspective on it? 

 There are none.  This bill will not prompt any significant changes. 

4. What might be the fiscal and programmatic implications of this bill for others, and what is likely to be their 
perspective on it? 

 There are not any likely implications, as the bill no longer initiates the changes it originally proposed. 

5.  What might be the fiscal and programmatic implications of this bill for others, and what is likely to be their 
perspective on it? (for example, public, municipalities, organizations, business, regulated entities, etc) 

 None.  See above. 

6. Other Stakeholders: 
 

6.1. Who else is likely to support the proposal and why? 
 Not applicable. 

6.2. Who else is likely to oppose the proposal and why? 
 Not applicable. 

7. Rationale for recommendation: Justify recommendation stated above. 
 This bill maintains the status quo of conflicting statutes.  The legislature clarified that the difference between 

the two statutes is intentional. 
8. Specific modifications that would be needed to recommend support of this bill: Not meant to rewrite bill, but 

rather, an opportunity to identify simple modifications that would change recommended positions. 
 None. 
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